FOODWORKS ALLIANCE HAS A MAJOR EQUIPMENT NEED
AND WE NEED YOUR HELP!

We need to replace our existing Evaporator Coil in our walk-in cooler, which has been leaking and
steadily acquiring more leaks each month. We can prevent further leaks by obtaining a Blast Chiller,
which will allow our caterers to safely cool their prepared food rapidly, without having to use the walk-in
cooler, which gets damaged by the high acid content of some of the foods getting cooled. This Fall,
Muskingum County Community Foundation has GRACIOUSLY awarded us with $10,000 toward this
$22,148 expense. We are looking to our community to help us bridge the $12,148 gap!

All gifts, large and small will help us to get the equipment we so direly need. Without the flash freezer,
the evaporator coil will keep eroding, and continue leaking refrigerant which then needs to be replaced

and can be very expensive as an ongoing expense.

If you would like to help, please see below on how to donate.

Scan this QR Code - Follow the instructions on
the page to donate one time, monthly, or annually

Scan this QR Code - Fill out this form if you’re
interested in sponsoring our fundraisers this year.

Go to www.foodworksalliance.com (wait for
popup) to sign up for our newsletter so you will
always be in the know of what’s going on at FWA
and you can share with your friends and family.

Write and mail a check to Foodworks Alliance,
using the pre-addressed enclosed envelope.

| would like to donate the following amount to the Foodworks Alliance End of Year 2023

Campaign:

Name:

Phone Number:

Email:

$25 $50 $§75

$100 $200



http://www.foodworksalliance.com/

